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While you all sit and push through bills like these, most of us Rural Oregonians are home trying our best to make a
profit and support our families.   We can NOT afford yet another tax on us.  Any increase in fuel, electricity or
natural gas will make an extreme impact on our livelihoods. 

Saying that you will allow a “credit” to low incomes under $65000 per year is not going to help our day to day
expenses.   Most at this income level can not afford any increase today, let alone wait for 12-14 months to get a “tax
break”.  This bill will ruin most of Rural Oregon and increase the homeless population.

While in Salem on Thursday I was appalled at the “homeless camp” on the sidewalk to the mall downtown, just
blocks from our State Capital.   When you pass this bill, are you going to take your money, paid to you by us
working Oregonians and help us pay for our homes, food and cost of living?  I think not.  You will continue to live
in your comfortable homes and continue to eat without a worry one.

Stop pushing unrealistic and unsupported “carbon bills”   This SB1530 is nothing more then a cash cow to the state
to make millions off of selling “credits” to the big corporations and shutting down all of the companies that work
hard everyday to make a living. 

I’m ashamed to be an Oregonian and to watch how rude Sen Dembrow has been acting at these public hearings.   He
cuts short those in Opposition but allows those in favor to continue uninterrupted.  

Apparently some of the committee needs to be reminded that they are elected officials that are to work for the
people who voted them into office. 

I will say again, please kill this SB1530 as it has nothing to do with “carbon” goals and all to do with making money
for the state

Kim Warfield
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